
  
St. Joseph School Parent Newsletter 

August 22, 2025 

Lunch Program 
Please read all information 
regarding the lunch program 
being sent home in today’s 
Friday folder and return all 
forms by August 29. 

 

Upcoming Important Dates 
Wed. 8/27     Dress down day 
Fri. 8/29      Mass 8:30 AM 
Mon. 9/1      Labor Day NO SCHOOL 
Tues. 9/2      First Day Preschool 
Fri. 9/5      Mass 8:30 AM; Adoration to follow 
     Goodies with Grandparents 9:30 AM 

Dress Code Reminders 
Please be reminded of the following dress code procedures: 

Shirts: Solid red, navy blue, grey, white, or light blue collared shirt. Shirts should be tucked in. 
Shorts: Solid navy, khaki, or black dress shorts. Shorts can be worn until October 15 and must be no 
shorter than 2” above the knee. 
Belts: Belts must be worn by students in grades 4-6. 
Shoes/Socks: Shoes must be closed toed and have closed backs.  No clogs.  Socks must be worn at all 
times. 

  
Gym Day Dress Code: St, Joseph Catholic School Apparel or: 
 Shorts/Sweats: solid grey, navy or black 
 Shirts: solid white, grey, navy or St. Joseph shirt 

Athletic socks and shoes must be worn on Tuesday gym day. All clothing must be free of any logo, 
except St. Joseph logo.   

Please refer to the Parent/Student Handbook for the complete Dress Code guidelines. 
 

Daily Specials 
 
Monday: Computer 
Tuesday: Physical Education 
Wednesday: Art 
Thursday: Music 
Friday:  Recreation 

LIBRARY DAYS 
 
Students will be visiting the school library once a 
week.  Please remind your student to bring their 
library book back to school.  Students will only be 
permitted to check out a book, once their previous 
book has been returned. 
 
Monday - PK  Tuesday – Gr. 4-6 
Wednesday – Gr. 2-3 Thursday – Gr. K-1 
 
 

Ed Choice Scholarship recipients, please send in 
signed acceptance forms as soon as you receive 
them.  Thank you! 

Please review all papers sent home on Friday’s and 
return Friday Folders each Monday.  All forms from 
the Back-to-School packet should be returned by 
Monday, August 25.  Thank you! 


